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No change for the bands below 1 GHz.

Reasons:
Studies have demonstrated that sharing between non-GSO MSS FDMA narrow‑band uplinks and terrestrial services is not feasible. Also, no evidence of spectrum congestion of MSS service links below 1 GHz has been shown by the ITU-R studies, and the existing frequency bands are considered sufficient to accommodate the requirements of MSS below 1 GHz.

M:\BRIAP\EDP\WEB\WRC-03\Proposals\Import\R03-WRC03-C-0013!A20N1!MSW-E.doc
09.05.03
02.05.02
M:\BRIAP\EDP\WEB\WRC-03\Proposals\Import\R03-WRC03-C-0013!A20N1!MSW-E.doc

1/1

